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Agenda Item  

Planning for Future Growth – Sewer Service Areas 

 

Background 

 

Two potential growth areas for the City of Kaukauna on the south side of the Fox River 

include areas to the east of Haas Road toward Brown County and areas around the 

Konkapot Creek corridor. The City currently has an sanitary sewer interceptor pipe 

extended to south of CTH CE along the Konkapot Creek with a service area shown on 

the attached in yellow. Extending this pipe along the stream corridor would allow the 

City to serve approximately 980 Acres. The area to the east of Haas Road, shown in red 

on the attached map is not serviceable by the City at this time. In order to service some 

or all of the approximately 3,800 Acres shown, it is likely that a new interceptor sewer 

would be needed, crossing the Fox River.  

 

Currently, East Central Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission and Heart of the 

Valley Metropolitan Sewerage District are beginning long range planning for future 

growth areas and sewer service areas in the Fox Valley. Plan Commission discussions 

will help steer City staff work with these entities during the planning process.  

 

Staff would like to discuss the future planning goals for this area and determine if 

engineering studies should proceed for either or both growth areas.  

 

Staff Recommended Action 

 

Direct staff to pursue planning options for future growth areas, per discussion. 

  



 


